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D R O P   S P O T  

We had a lot to squeeze in this week: anti-bullying, 
road safety and Children in Need all happened to be 
in the same week!  
Reception have enjoyed continuing with their Space 
theme this week.  They have shared the story 'Look 
Up' and learnt all about what it is like to be an 
astronaut!  As part of their work on Road Safety 
Week, on Monday the children thought about how to 
stay safe when near the road.  They enjoyed setting 
up a bike track on the front playground and learning 
how to cross the road safely, as well as exploring 
reflective clothing with torches in the dark tent. Year 1 
has had a very exciting week learning with different 
adults. As Miss Tolmie was on her courses they met a 
past teacher of ours, Mrs Sutton. They had a fabulous 
day and Mrs Sutton was so pleased to be in again. 
They then had Miss Douglas on Tuesday for a day of 
arts and craft, making their fabulous Christmas 
decorations ready for the school fair. Year 2 have had 
a great time writing their information texts on the 
computers this week. We have used all our research 
both from in class and our homework to help us to 
write our information texts. We have also been 
learning about column subtraction and exchanging 
tens for ones. This has been very tricky but they are 
starting to understand how this works. We had a 
fantastic Christmas art day this week and have made 
some fantastic decorations for you to buy at our 
Christmas fair. 
It was lovely to see the children (and staff) arriving at 
school in their odd socks on Wednesday.  We held an 
assembly in the morning, where the children enjoyed 
showing their socks to each other and talking about 
why they choose them.  We celebrated being unique 
and talked about how just one kind word can make 
someone's day a little brighter.  In the afternoon the 
children designed their own amazing odd socks, which 
will soon be displayed in school. And finally, the stage 
is up and rehearsals for our nativity have started. 
Please help your child not only learn their lines if they 
have any, but also learn their cues and what to listen 
for. It promises to be great! Have a great weekend! 

 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Wednesday 24th: PCSO Assembly 

 Friday 26th: Movie night & Christmas Lights 

 
Be Bright, Be Seen 

 
Odd socks 

 
A visit from Pudsey 

 

 Planting our oak tree 
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Ava – Year 1 

For a detailed recount of our trip to 
the Science Museum. 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Imogen – Year 1 

For sharing her 3D shape 
knowledge. 

 

 

 
 Veronica, for making a 

fabulous solar system, 
independently! 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: Sienna, for growing 
in confidence and putting up your 
hand in class. 
Year 1: Paloma, for her fantastic 
effort in all her lessons. 

 

 14th: Hamdan 

 17th: Naanaki 

 19th: Kaeden  

 

TREE PLANTING 
We planted a little oak tree 

today, in support of the Queen’s 
Green Canopy (QGC) and to 

celebrate the Platinum Jubilee. 
We have all pledged  

to look after it! 

PTA HOUSE POINTS 
CHOCOLATE DONATIONS  

Hedgehogs – 30 
Squirrels – 25 
Badgers – 27 

Foxes - 25 
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